The FEA Security and Privacy Profile Working Group (SPPWG) will hold its first meeting on April 3rd from 1-3pm at the Federal Railroad Administration’s Main Conference Room (1120 Vermont Ave., NW, 7th Floor).  

The FEA-SPPWG is Co-Chaired by Sallie McDonald, Director of National Communication Systems at DHS, and by Scott Bernard, Deputy CIO at FRA.  The SPPWG will meet quarterly and the April session is open to government and industry representatives who are interested in discussing how the FEA-SPP can be used to identify enterprise-level security requirements and solutions.  We will also discuss the potential incorporation of e-Authentication and HSDP-12 requirements into the FEA-SPP.  

If you want to attend, please RSPV at scott.bernard@dot.gov, providing your name, organization, and phone so you can be put on the security access list.  Attendees will be escorted from the lobby to the meeting room beginning at 12:30pm.      

